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Website: www.elmbridge.gov.uk 
 
 

 

30 May 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Ms Burns 
 
Adam is on leave this week but has asked me to chase up on your response to the 
councillors’ questions raised in his email to you of 2 May 2024 (at the foot of the 
covering email for ease) in which Liberal Democrat councillors are seeking 
clarification regarding local authority powers and the testing of waters.  
 
He looks forward to receiving your reply to the points raised. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Anne Withers  
PA to Chief Executive  
 
 
 
  

Ms Anna Burns   
Environment Agency   contact: Anne Withers  
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